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ARTESIA, OFFiCE
February 21, 1990

The Petroleum Corporation of Delaware

3131 Turtle Creek Blvd, Suite #00

Dallas, TX 75219-5415

Gentlemen:

Your Application for Permit Drill, Seepen, or Plug Back (APD) for
Well Superior Federal No. 1, Lease No. WM0144698, Section 1, T. 20 Ses
R. 29 E., has been cancelled.

The APD is considered expired if drilling activity has not commenced
within one year after approval. Should you desire to drill this well
at a later date, pou will be required to re-submit the proper forms

for approval.

Sincerely,

o O\ e
Richard L. Manus
Area Manager
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